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Connect with us on socials for more news!
Linkedin: Babraham Research Campus

X: BabrahamUK

September
Newsletter
Welcome to the September
Newsletter! We hope you had a
lovely summer break! We have
some great updates from the
campus from over the summer!

Save the Date!
Save the date! We are delighted to share that we will be
hosting our Christmas market on Wednesday 3rd December!

 There will be a range of local suppliers for you to browse,
with 10% of profits being donated to Alzheimer's Research
UK!

More details and RSVP link to follow!

The Great North Run
Our Office Support Manager will
be running the Great North Run

this September! Good Luck to
everyone training for the Great
North Run! Find out more on

JustGiving!

Wildlife on Campus
A pheasant and a hare were
spotted dancing across the
back lawn together! We love

to see wildlife enjoying
themselves here on Campus!

LiveLabs Opening
We will be hosting an opening of
our expanded LiveLabs facility in

September! Now located in a
larger, enhanced facility,

LiveLabs is set to support even
more companies on their growth

journey.


